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T+64 4 496 2000 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Lobby New Zealand 
 
By email: fyi-request-15079-ee6925ed@requests.fyi.org.nz  
Ref:  H202103877 
 
Dear Lobby New Zealand 
 
Transfer of your request for official information 
 
Thank you for your request under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act) on 6 April 2021 for: 
 

“Contents of all recommendations, regarding the prospect of all and any travel bubble/s 
between New Zealand and another foreign nation/s, from the Ministry of Health addressed 
to the Prime Minister's office and/or Cabinet. 
 
This may include, but not limited to, recommendations regarding the prospect of a travel 
bubble between New Zealand and Australia.” 

 
The Ministry of Health does not hold any information relating to your request; however, I have 
been advised that this information is more closely connected with the functions of Ministry of 
Foreign Affairs & Trade (MFAT). For this reason, I have decided to transfer your request to 
MFAT under section 14 of the Act. You can expect a response from MFAT in due course.   
 
Under section 28(3) of the Act you have the right to ask the Ombudsman to review any 
decisions made under this request. The Ombudsman may be contacted by email at: 
info@ombudsman.parliament.nz or by calling 0800 802 602. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 

 
Nick Allan 
Manager, OIA Services 
Office of the Director-General 
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Copy of OIA request 
 
 
Dear Ministry of Health, 
 
Today we are requesting for the contents of all recommendations, regarding the prospect of all and any 
travel bubble/s between New Zealand and another foreign nation/s, from the Ministry of Health addressed 
to the Prime Minister's office and/or Cabinet. 
 
This may include, but not limited to, recommendations regarding the prospect of a travel bubble between 
New Zealand and Australia. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Lobby New Zealand 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
This is an Official Information request made via the FYI website. 
 
Please use this email address for all replies to this request: 
fyi-request-15079-ee6925ed@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
Is oiagr@moh.govt.nz the wrong address for Official Information requests to Ministry of Health? If so, 
please contact us using this form: 
https://scanmail.trustwave.com/?c=15517&d=neDq4FVRrW-tYpo2e7zLcDvt__Wyc-
y3p6Jolidvdg&u=https%3a%2f%2ffyi%2eorg%2enz%2fchange%5frequest%2fnew%3fbody%3dministry
%5fof%5fhealth 
 
Disclaimer: This message and any reply that you make will be published on the internet. Our privacy and 
copyright policies: 
https://scanmail.trustwave.com/?c=15517&d=neDq4FVRrW-tYpo2e7zLcDvt__Wyc-
y3p_tplyNoIw&u=https%3a%2f%2ffyi%2eorg%2enz%2fhelp%2fofficers 
 
If you find this service useful as an Official Information officer, please ask your web manager to link to 
us from your organisation's OIA or LGOIMA page. 
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